20 December 2016

By email: foi+request-2856-03cc2bce@righttoknow.org.au

Dear Applicant,
Your application for access to government information

We received your access application under the Government Information (Public Access) Act 2009
(GIPA Act) on 15 December 2016.

As per section 51 of the GIPA Act, your application is not a valid application as we have not
received the fee of $30 nor have we received a postal address for correspondence.

The access application may be processed as per the GIPA Act if the $30 fee and postal address
for correspondence is received. Your application becomes a valid access application on receipt of
the fee and postal address by Destination NSW.

If you have any questions, please contact me on 02 9931 1111.

Yours faithfully _

Ross Pearson
Acting Right to Information Officer
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